
ST JUDE THE APOSTLE   THIRTEENTH  SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 28TH  JUNE 2015 

      Parish Office open Mon to Fri 8.30am to 1pm & after all Masses on Sun Morning Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  ph 4600127 

Recently Deceased  

James Campbell                                                

Marian Martin                                          
Joe O’Callaghan                                       
Brian Miller                                          
Olive Mc Donald       

      Anniversaries   

Tom & Mai O’Keeffe                                    
Kathleen Griffin                                              
Thomas & Patrick Griffin                            
Frances Murphy                                          
Michael Tierney                                       
Jim Nolan                                           

John & Eileen Stokes                                                     
Sheila Hannigan                                       
Marie Kirwan                                                  
Lolly & Pat Mulpeter                               
Deceased members of Horan 

Family                                                                    
Josephine Phillips                                                               

Patricia Muldoon                                    
Maureen Kavanagh  

Parish Pilgrimage to Lourdes Joining 
with Dublin 

Diocesan Pilgrimage 

from 7th - 12th Sept     If 

you would be 

interested in traveling to 
Lourdes on Pilgrimage 

with a group from 

the Parish from 7th to 

12th September 

Cost €719   5 night full board in the 

newly renovated Chappell et Parc hotel 

Deposits of €200 now required please 

call into parish office for booking form                                                           

-----------------------------------------------
Many thanks for your support to  

1st Collection last weekend €1310 

2nd Collection for Share       €  910 

Weekly Family Offering       € 850 

for Parish  

 

 
Daily Mass times this week  

Monday to Friday 9.30am Sat 10.00am  

Monday evening adoration from 7pm to 

9pm  

 
Baptism Meeting takes place at 8pm on 

Monday for the parents of all children 

who will be baptised here during the 

month of July  

 

Divine Mercy Holy Hour takes place from 

3pm to 4pm on Tuesday  

---------------------------------------------- 

 

St Jude’s Summer Project 

Registration for Week 1 takes place 

this  Sunday 28th June in Bishop 

Galvin N.S, from 10.30am  to 

1.00pm On-line registration – 

stjudessummerproject.ieCards can 

be collected before joining queue 

on the day. 

This weekend the 2nd Collection 
at all Masses is the Annual 

Peter’s Pence Collection to 
support the Pope’s Charities 

and will replace the Share 

Collection  
 

 

Are you trained to use a defibrillator? The   

Parish would like to purchase a defibrillator 
and we are looking for those who are trained 

to use one to put their 
names down on a Rota 

so we would have 
someone on hand during 
Daily / Weekend Masses 

and any other parish 
activities during the year  

if you can leave your 
name into the parish 
office or email 

judesparishoffice@eircom.net   

 

 

 

Folk Group Mass Dates from June to 
September  
Sat 6.30pm    
  
4th July  
18th July  
1st Aug  
15th Aug  
29th Aug 
12th Sept  
26th Sept  

 

Templeogue Cemetery Mass will 
take place here in St Jude’s 
Church on Saturday next 4th 

July at 3pm followed by 
blessing of Graves up in 

Cemetery  
 
 “ All Ireland Rally for Life “  

Right now there is a push to bring in abortion 
by removing the 8th Amendment of our 

constitution. Join thousands of others to help 
make the All Ireland Rally for Life the biggest 

pro-life event of the Year! 
Bring Family and Friends to celebrate LIFE  
and to STAND UP  for LIFE. SAT 4TH JULY 2PM 

PARNELL SQUARE  
 

 
 

HOUSE TO HOUSE APPEAL CAN YOU 

HELP  

WE ARE APPEALING TO THOSE 

PARISHIONERS WHO DO NOT 
SUBSCRIBE TO EITHER OUR HOUSE TO 

HOUSE ENVELOPES COLLECTION OR 

STANDING ORDERS  AT PRESENT TO 

CONSIDER DONATING A SMALL AMOUNT 

TO PARISH EACH WEEK/MONTH EITHER 

BY WEEKLY ENVELOPES OR BY 

STANDING ORDER OUR  

CONTRIBUTIONS HAVE DROPPED BY 

OVER €31000 OVER THE PAST SEVEN 

YEARS  BLANK STANDING ORDER FORMS 
ARE AVAILABLE ON TABLES IN PORCH 

OR YOU CAN PICK UP A BOX OF 

ENVELOPES FROM PARISH OFFICE  

RETURN COMPLETED FORMS TO PARISH 

OFFICE OR PUT IN SAFE AT BACK OF CHURCH  

 

 
We welcome into our Christian 
community the following children 
who were baptised here 
during the month of June  
 

Henry Gerry McArdle  
Finn Matthew Nugent  
Penelope Elizabeth Jones  

 
We congratulate 

the following 

couple who 

celebrated their 

wedding here in 

June  

 
Aoife Moran & Gerard McNally  

 
Thank you to Family Mass Group & 
Senior Choir  
As we celebrate our  Last Family 
Mass before the summer break 
Many thanks to our Family Mass 
group  & our children’s choir under 
the direction of Miriam & Anne for 
coordinating  our Family Masses 
throughout the year we wish them 
all a good summer and hope to see 
them again in September 
 
 Our Senior Choir are also taking a 
break for July & August we wish 
them a good summer break  
 we will continue to have  our 
organist  and cantor at both of our 
Sunday Masses throughout July & 
August  

mailto:judesparishoffice@eircom.net

